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Cowden-Herrick Schools

Cool Tools
Areas for discussion or role playing

Assembly Behavior

When we are at an assembly it is not polite to
talk while the person in front is talking.

Talking between speakers causes problems. It
makes it hard for a speaker to start if the
audience is talking.

Unless there is an emergency there is no
reason to leave an assembly.

Most assemblies last no more than 20-30
minutes. Please sit quietly while the assembly
IS in progress.

When an assembly is over it is not a time to get
loud and start to move around.




